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The City of Denton has prepared maps for departmental use. These are not official maps of the City of Denton and should not be used for legal, engineering or surveying purposes but rather for reference purposes. These maps are the property ofthe City of Denton and have been made available to the public based on the Public Information Act. The City of Denton makes every effort to produce and publish the most current and accurate information possible. No warranties, expressed orimplied, are provided for the data herein, its use, or its interpretation. Utilization of this map indicates understanding and acceptance of this statement.
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Wyatt, Julie A.

From: Kim Baumgard <kimbaumgard@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 10:53 AM
To: Wyatt, Julie A.
Subject: N Bell Ave

Julie Wyatt, 
 
I would like my concern for the value of our property to be taken into consideration when making the vote for 
rezoning on N Bell Ave. My husband and I would like the zone to stay as it is and see single family dwellings being 
built. Thank you for hearing our concerns. 
 
Kim Baumgard 
3112 N Bell Ave. 
Denton, Texas 76207 
740-236-8618 
kimbaumgard@yahoo.com 
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Wyatt, Julie A.

From: Juana Puga <juanita.puga54@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, June 07, 2016 5:18 PM
To: Wyatt, Julie A.

Good afternoon I am Jose Puga. Sorry I couldn't make it to the meeting. I live in 3105 n bell ave, I live in front 
of where they are thinking of building the duplexes. I don't like the idea of building the duplexes in the 
neighborhood because there would be a lot of people moving in, moving out. If there are people moving in and 
moving out frequently, you wouldn't really feel that it's very safe for your family and the neighborhood.  
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Wyatt, Julie A.

From: Emily McClendon <mle_mcclendon@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, June 06, 2016 3:59 PM
To: Wyatt, Julie A.
Subject: inquiry about Bell Ave Duplex

Hi Julie, 
We met at the Planning and Zoning meeting about a month ago regarding the rezoning request for the 2 lots on the corner 
of N Bell Ave & Windsor.  
It's looking like we are going to be out of town last minute tomorrow and may not be able to make it to the city council 
meeting. Is an email sufficient for us to express our concerns regarding the project? And do we email those to you? Our 
neighbors are wondering as well.  
 
Thanks so much for your time. 
Emily McClendon 
3108 N Bell Ave 
(we're directly next door to the lots in question) 
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